
 

 

 

POSITION ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION 

 

Date:  February 4, 2020   Position: Support 
 

Bill Number:  Senate Bill 234 
 

Bill Title:  Vehicle Laws – Suspension of Driver’s License or Registration – 

 Unpaid Citations or Judgments 

 

The Maryland Automobile Insurance Fund  

The Maryland Automobile Insurance Fund is your state created motor vehicle insurance carrier.  

Employing over 200 insurance professionals in Baltimore, we have over 40 years of experience 

dealing with the Maryland automobile insurance market. Approximately 40,000 Maryland families 

depend upon MAIF for their automobile insurance needs.  MAIF pledges to each of you the 

benefits of its expertise in insurance issues, and hopes that you will see us as a resource for 

obtaining motor vehicle insurance information and resolving insurance issues. 

 

Senate Bill 234 Review: 

Maryland Auto recently released a legislatively mandated report (See SB 856, 2018) on “The 

Uninsured Motorist Problem in Maryland.”  This report identified the leading reasons why 500,000 

Marylanders drive uninsured.  While the first was affordability, the second recognized cause cited 

in the report was titled “excessive barriers to registration.”  This section described the linkage 

between using the motor vehicle registration system as a collection tool and driving uninsured.  An 

excerpt of the report noting the barriers and their impact is attached. 

 

SB 234 is aimed at the same type of problem as uncovered in Maryland Auto’s report.  Because 

of the economic impact of these barriers on Maryland drivers and Maryland businesses, action 

should be taken.   

 

For these reasons, Maryland Automobile Insurance Fund urges a favorable report. 

 

Please let us know if we can answer any questions. 

 

For Information: Mark McCurdy – Executive Director  667-210-5181 

 Sandra Dodson – Government Relations 667-210-5182 

 Thomas ‘Mac’ Middleton – Government Relations 667-210-5186 

 Dennis W. Carroll - Attorney 667-210-5185 



Excerpt – Pages 42-53 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE UNINSURED MOTORIST PROBLEM 

 IN MARYLAND  

 

The SB 856 / HB 1161 (2018) Study 
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